
 

 

 

Barry University School of Podiatric Medicine is scheduled for a reaccreditation for the Doctorate in 
Podiatric Medicine (DPM) by the Council on Podiatric Medical Education (CPME).  The CPME site 

https://www.cpme.org/files/CPME/2023-4-22_CPME_120_Standards_and_Requirements_for_Accrediting_Colleges_of_Podiatric_Medicine.pdf
mailto:hstagliano@cpme.org

